
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank 

you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 10th June 2022 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Here are a few things to update you on... 

Out and About 

 

The following children from Miss 

Jenkins’ class will be going Out 

and About on Tuesday 14th June… 

 

Charlie, Lena, Riley, Dèva-Mae, Elijah, Harry H, 

Harry D, Harry N, Paisley, Rory, Sophie, Bella, 

Figgy, Jack, Jesse, Milania. 

 

These children will be visiting the 

beach and will need spare clothes, 

wellies, a towel and a waterproof 

coat.   

 

    

Forest School 

 

For Forest School please 

make sure that your child 

comes to school wearing 

play clothes and welly 

boots and has shoes to change into 

for the afternoon.   

Please find our ‘Topic Web’ on the 

back of this newsletter  

for this half term. 

Maths Challenge 

 

Well done to everyone who  

received their Maths Challenge 

certificate last half term.  Please 

continue to complete the  

challenges each 

week to receive the 

next certificate at 

the end of this 

term.  Keep it up! 

Monday 13th June 

Miss Jenkins’ Class 

Thursday 16th June 

Mrs Barnett’s Class 
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